
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

10. CENTENNIAL HALL – TREE REMOVAL 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought for the removal of a Poplar tree from the grounds of Centennial Hall. 
 
 It was resolved that the Poplar tree located in the grounds of Centennial Hall be removed and a more 

suitable shade tree be planted as a replacement. 
 
 


